For the second straight year, the SGA and the Explorers Program promoted a fan trip to accompany

the Men’s W ater Polo Team in their puRSurr of the Eastern Championship Title. Held in Cambridge,

MA at the University of Harvard, students were entertained by lively athletic play and a tOur of the
Boston area. A few travelers even made it over to the famed storefront of the long lived television series-

“Cheers.”



T he Career Center launched its "Connect to W ork" career series with its first Career Success Day. T he
-DEPARTMENT SPONSORED A VARIETY OF CAREER BASED WORKSHOPS THROUGHOUT THE YEAR. TOPICS INCLUDED RESUME

BUILDING, INTERVIEWING SKILLS, DRESS FOR SUCCESS WORKSHOPS, AND A CAREER PANEL WITH ALUMNI, ADMINISTRATION,
FACULTY, AND EMPLOYERS.



